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Thursday 25th March 2021
Dear Parents,

RE: Music Lessons Summer 2021
During the Summer Term, we will once again be able to provide keyboard, guitar and singing
lessons through Lancashire Music Service.

The cost for each lesson is £4 and there will be 10 lessons across the term (any monies paid for
the Spring term have been carried forward to the Summer / Autumn terms).

Lessons will begin on Monday 12th April for guitar and keyboard, and Friday 16th April for singing
(NB dates subject to change!).

Please confirm and pay on School Money by Friday, 9th April 2021, if you haven’t already done so.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the office.

Many thanks,

Mr Relph Higson
Headteacher
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